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Congratulation’s to the JHSB team for their victory last night! 
Congratulation’s to the JH and JV volleyball teams for their victories last night! 

  
Good luck to the JH and HS softball teams vs. Princeton tomorrow night! 

Good luck to the softball seniors in their future endeavors! 
  
  
 

NEW INFORMATION: 

 

HS Girls: Any high school girl who wants to or is thinking of playing basketball, there will be a 
meeting Friday at 7:40 am in Mr. Rector’s room. 
 
All Students:  PTO will begin selling $0.25 to $0.50 snacks during the lunch hour today.  
 

http://www.usr2.com/


HS Cheerleaders:  There will be a meeting today in Mrs. Steele’s room during seminar. 
 

Fall Sports Senior Night Information 

Softball – Senior Night will be after the game on Oct. 4th, if it is rained out, then Oct. 12th, with 

the FB and cheerleaders at 6:20pm. 

FB & Cheer – Oct. 12th, parents and students need to be on the field at 6:20pm ready to line 

up.  

Volleyball – Monday, Oct. 15th right before varsity game vs. Mound City. 

  

All Students -  If you did not get a permission slip on Friday for the principals party, stop by 

Mrs. Noble’s office and get one.  You will not be allowed to go to the party unless the 

permission slip is turned in.   

 
REPEATED INFORMATION 

High School / Jr. High Students Reminder:  Students who have not paid their dues and fees yet 
need to get that taken care of as soon as possible.  If you are not sure if yours are paid or need 
to know the amounts due, please see Mrs. Gillip.   
 

Students:  Book Ball Sessions Weekdays - 3:15pm-4:15pm (1st-5th) / 4:15-5:15pm (6th-12th)  
Saturday Sessions – 8:00am-9:00am (1st-5th) / 9:00am-10:00am (6th – 12th)  
See event calendar @ www.usr2.com for session days. 
 
Students: Mr. Turpin has noticed an increase in blankets being brought to school.  It has 
become a distraction and could present sanitary issue therefore, please don’t bring them to 
school.  If you are a little cool, please wear a sweatshirt or a light jacket.   Thanks for your 
cooperation on this.   Teacher will start reporting you to the office come Monday morning.   
 

Reminder: Please help keep the restrooms picked up by disposing of your trash in the proper 
receptacle.   
 

Students:  Electronic devices such as cell phones, MP3 players, I-pods, are not allowed during 

the school day in and out of classes and should be put away ONCE you enter the school 

building.  If cell phones or other electronic devices are visible they will be confiscated by Mr. 

Turpin and students will have consequences outlined in the handbook. 

Students: Items are not allowed to be taken from the cafeteria after breakfast or lunch.  No 

outside food and drink is permitted other than your cold lunch.  Food should be consumed only 

in the Commons during breakfast and lunch. The only exception to this is with prior approval 

from the administration.   

Students:  Please do not slam the lockers but do make sure they are latched and closed. 

http://www.usr2.com/

